
From: Cheryl Hardisty <Cheryl.Hardisty@penticton.ca>  
Sent: April 13, 2021 10:31 AM 
To: Cheryl Hardisty <Cheryl.Hardisty@penticton.ca> 
Subject: City of Penticton - request for consideration  
 
Good morning,  
 
On behalf of Mayor Vassilaki, please see attached correspondence provided to UBCM President Brian 
Frenkel.  
 
The City of Penticton asks that your respective Councils and Boards also consider writing your support.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any 
questions.  
 
Cheryl Hardisty, Senior Executive Assistant to the CAO, Mayor and Council 

City of Penticton  |  171 Main Street  |  Penticton, BC  |  V2A 5A9 

p: 250.490.2406  |  c: 250-809-2902 |  e: cheryl.hardisty@penticton.ca 
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Mayor’s Office, City of Penticton 
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